
 

 

 
 
 
 
1 December 2022  
 
 
 
 
Dear Hall & Prior resident family members 
 
Our number one priority is the safety and well-being of our residents and staff. 
 
Your continued support over the last few months and years has been appreciated, while we are all 
navigating COVID-19. 
 
Our WA COVID Taskforce has continued to meet regularly and make any necessary decisions to any 
changes.  We are seeing increased numbers of COVID-19 infections in the community and we need to 
remain vigilant and protect our residents and staff.   
 
To this end we have decided to reinstate mandatory Rapid Antigen Testing for all visitors to our homes 
until further notice, this can be done on arrival and we are happy to supply these. 
 
As a reminder the current restrictions for all Hall & Prior Homes in Western Australia are :  
 

Positive Cases – COVID-19 positive cases must not enter Hall & Prior facilities for 7 days after their 
positive test – even if they are asymptomatic; 

Close Contacts – Asymptomatic close contacts can enter our facilities but must wear a P2/N95 mask; 

Vaccination – All visitors still need to provide evidence of influenza and COVID-19 vaccination; 

Masks – All visitors must wear a surgical mask (or P2/N95) while in our Homes; 

RATs – as mentioned above all visitors must return at negative RAT prior to entry to our Homes; 

Visitors – two (2) per resident per day; 

Different rules will apply when a home is in outbreak  
 
Please feel free to contact the RN on Duty or speak to the Director of Nursing if you have any questions 
regarding the above. 
 
Together we can slow the spread and stay healthy. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


